
 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 

Grant’s Place  

 Village of Pinckney – Planning commission 

I write you this letter to ask you to extend my site plan approval at 551 E Hamburg St. for 
one more year. We are planning on starting construction progress later this year. Please let 
me know if you have any further questions.  

Thank you. 

Chris Bonk.  

 


